
MADANAPALLE INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY & SCIENCE 
(UGC - AUTONOMOUS)  

 
 

  

Webinar on  
Higher Studies Opportunities in Germany 
Organized by Dept. of Chemistry - MITS  

15 March 2017 

\  

Report Submitted by: Dr K Seeni Meera, Assistant Professor, Department of Chemistry, MITS 
 MITS Madanapalle had formally invited Deutscher Akademischer Austauschdienst (DAAD) - German Academic Exchange Service, 
Chennai, to conduct a session on “Higher Studies Opportunities in Germany” at MITS. DAAD generously accepted the invitation and 
agreed to give a webinar initially for the students of MITS.    

 On behalf of MITS, Department of Chemistry organized the webinar entitled “Higher Studies Opportunities in Germany” on 
15 March 2017 between 11 and 12 p.m. in the Main Seminar Hall. The webinar was presented by Ms C Padmavathi, Information 
and Office Manager, DAAD, Chennai. It was organized to provide information on higher study opportunities in Germany exclusively 
for the larger benefits to MITS students.    

 Dr B Rama Kumar, Vice Principal-Academics, inducted the webinar and advised the students to utilize this opportunity and enrich 
their career. Ms. C. Padmavathi delivered an excellent and wonderful presentation with a detailed information about higher studies 
(Internships, Thesis, Masters, Ph.D. and Post-doc), research funding and research collaborations in German Universities/Institutes. 
Besides, she pointed out that there is no tuition fee in German Universities/Institutes for pursuing Master’s and Ph.D. programmes 
compared to other countries. She also mentioned that GRE, TOEFL, IELTS or other language proficiency exams are not mandatory for 
getting admissions into German Universities/Institutes. In addition, she also cited that German Government provides job seeker visa 
for 18 months to the students, who completed their studies in Germany. She concluded the presentation by discussing the German 
visa procedure, part-time job possibilities, social life in Germany, job opportunities after studies, various scholarships and fellowship 
details etc. More than 150 students and 25 faculty members attended the webinar. Furthermore, there was a ‘question & answer 
session’ with the participants. The students and faculty members actively interacted with the speaker. MITS’ students got rea lly 
inspired and benefited from her presentation.  

The webinar was concluded with a vote-of thanks by Dr K Seeni Meera, Assistant Professor, Department of Chemistry. 
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